
 

 

 
       
22nd May 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Invitation to watch a SPaG Session 

(Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) 
  
Are you interested in seeing how we teach spelling, punctuation and grammar in Key Stage 1? We’d like 
to invite you to join your child and take part in a class SpaG session. This will take place on Friday 5th 
June, immediately after registration at 9.05am. 
 
The SPaG sessions are always short, snappy and interactive and last approximately 15-20 minutes. If 
you would like to join us, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher.  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Literacy Team 
Laura Tracanna, Sharon Griffin and Laura Flynn 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Invitation to watch a SPaG Session 
 

I will be attending the SPaG session with my child on Friday 5th June at 9.05am. 
 
 
Child’s name: _______________________________________________  Class: ___________________ 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________________________________________  
       


